
Ohio Elementary School 

'Together We Soar'' 

Dear Ohio Families and Little Jacks, 

625 Ohio Street · North Tonawanda,NY14210 
John Steckstor ·Principal· (716) 807-3800 
jsteckstor@ntschools.org 

On behalf of the entire faculty and staff, I would like to welcome our new and 
returning families to the 2021-2022 school year. 

We have eagerly awaited the full reopening of our school. There are many exciting 
things happening this year at Ohio. 

Our new Discovery Den is well underway, and we anticipate completion by late fall. 
The Discovery Den is a STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Art, Math) 
initiative that will make Ohio a nationally recognized Waz ED Pathway School. 
Students will be able to explore, experiment and take a hands-on approach to 
learning. It will broaden their thought process and give them the freedom to dream. 

Please consider joining our school volunteer program and home association as our 
students can greatly benefit from your involvement and contributions to the school's 
program and its operations. 

As a reminder, updates regarding COVID-19 protocols, as well as academics and 
events happening at Ohio Elementary can be found through our Seesaw App, as 
well as our district webpage. Be sure to like the Ohio Home Interest Organization 
page on Facebook, as well to see any special announcements. 

Again, we are looking forward to a great 2021-2022 school year and a productive 
partnership with you to ensure our children achieve their highest potential. 

Sincerely, 
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John Steckstor 
Principal 

Gregory J. Woytila · Superintendent of Schools · (716) 807-3500 · gwoytila@ntschools.org 


